
 

Our office will be closed until further notice due to the 

mandatory shutdown. We will resume operations as 

soon as allowable. 

Please Contract us at sales@Northeastpoolsupply.net 

Or by calling our office at 717-770-1310 and leaving a 

message. 

 

We will be offering free chemical delivery service to all 

of our customers. Payments will be taken over the 

phone and deliveries made by one of our staff members. 
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